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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2015 2:09 PM
To: Michael Barrett
Cc: Suzanne Brownless
Subject: RE: Note regarding confidential document No. 06998-15

Michael, 
 
Per this email the Clerk’s office will make update CMS accordingly. 
 
Angela Charles 
 
From: Michael Barrett  
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2015 12:58 PM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Suzanne Brownless 
Subject: Note regarding confidential document No. 06998-15 
 
As described in Case Management, confidential number 06998-15 is Hearing Exhibit No. 123 from the 11/2/15 hearing in 
Docket No. 150001-EI.  This item (06998-15) is identical to another confidential document that already has an order 
issued on it (06668-15), and I’d like you to add “cross-referencing” notes to 06998-15, as you believe necessary. 
 
On October 19, 2015 Florida Public Utilities Company filed a request for confidential classification of highlighted 
information appearing in its Response to the Office Of Public Counsel’s 1st Set of Interrogatories (No. 1). The Request for 
this data is Document No. 06667-15, and the confidential document is 06668-15.  Order No PSC-15-0504-CFO-EI, issued 
October 20, 2015, granted FPUC’s request. 
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